
 

Newington Cemetery Snowdrop Walks 
 

The Scottish Snowdrop Festival takes place in February and this is the 
best month to see the cemetery's stunning shows of snowdrops. Visit 

us any time to see these much-loved heralds of spring! 

On Sunday 16 February, from 1pm to 3pm, volunteers from 
the Friends of Newington Cemetery will be on hand to show 
visitors the best spots to view our splendid array of spring 

flowers and to answer questions about our work to 
research and look after this Victorian garden cemetery. 

Our enthusiastic working party meets on the 3rd Monday of 
every month (10 am at the gates). Why not join us! 

www.newington-cemetery.org.uk 
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